Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Vernon Black <vblack@hungry-horse.com>
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2016 9:17 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Devon Diamond PWU 22 #1H

Attachments: Devon Diamond PWU 22 #1H Lab (MBlaze).pdf

Good Morning Mike,

Please see the attached lab results obtained 90 days after the initial MicroBlaze. A significant reduction has occurred at
SP #1 on the pad and at SP#2 off the edge of the pad. I'm confident that the recent moisture we’ve received and
continual sunshine will continue to aid in the reduction of the remaining hydrocarbons. Please accept the
correspondence as request for closure.

Thanks,

Vernon K. Black
Hungry Horse, LLC
PO Box 1058
Hobbs, NM 88241
575-393-3386 office
575-631-2253 cell



